Consell de Formentera President Ana Juan welcomed news of a 15% year-on-year increase in funding from the Balearic government for island councils as part of the 2022 regional spending bill.

Juan, who learned of the increase at a meeting bringing together her opposite numbers across the archipelago and Balearic First Minister Francina Armengol, noted Formentera's payout from the region would come in at nine million euros (up from eight million this year) – "an amount that should be useful for investments and in developing social policies to help islanders weather fallout from the Covid-19 crisis".

25 October 2021 Communications Office Consell de Formentera